
Dear School Principal 
 
This is to thank you for choosing to participate in the I Read For Africa Week campaign.  
Knowing the number of competing causes that your school must choose from, we feel 
very fortunate and blessed that you have given us your support.   
 
I know this is a busy time of the year as you fine-tune the focus for your school.  Please, 
feel free to run I Read For Africa Read-a-thon when it’s convenient for your school 
community.   
 
You can download the following material to run the campaign:  

• A master copy of My Reading List 
• A master copy of Sponsor List 
• A master copy of Letter to parents 

 
We will send you the following: 

• I Read For Africa Week poster 
• Master copy of Student Participation Certificate 
• Certificate of Appreciation for the school 

 
Lastly, we thank you for you for organizing the campaign support literacy for Africa’s 
forgotten children. We kindly ask that you photocopy enough material for every child, 
and that children who participate receive certificates of participation from the classroom 
teacher. 
 
Again, many thanks for your wonderful gift to the children of Africa. 
 
Opiyo Oloya 
 
President, I Read ABC 


